
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       18th December 2015 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Happy Christmas 

 
All the staff at Lister Infants would like 

to wish everyone a very merry Christmas 

and a healthy and happy new year. 

Stay safe in the holidays and enjoy the  

break. We look forward to seeing you on 

Tuesday 5th January at 8.50am. 

 

  

Upcoming Events 

 
 

4th Jan   Inset Day (staff training) 

 

5th Jan   Return to school 8.50am 

 

5th Jan  Y2 Swimming 

 

13th Jan Y1 Recycling trip 

 

20th Jan Maths Day 

 

 

Nursery 

 
Thank you to all who came to nursery’s 

Sing-a-long! The children all sang 

beautifully! 

Christmas Bingo 

 
Thank you once again to everyone who 

supported our Christmas Bingo! We raised 

a fantastic total of:  

 

                          £277 
                         

Y2 Swimming 

 
Children in Year 2 will be starting their 

swimming sessions on Tuesday 5th January 

2016. Lessons will run for 10 weeks with the 

last session being on Tuesday 15th March 

2016. 

Children are to come to school wearing their 

swimming costume underneath their school 

clothes and bring underwear with their towel 

in a bag (school does not have spare towels). 

It is vital that they are in school at 8.50 

a.m. as the bus will be leaving school at 9.00 

a.m. prompt. 

Swimming hats must be worn by all children 

and are available from the school office at 

the price of £1.00 each. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Monday            Inset Day (staff training) 

                       

                         

 

Tuesday           Return to school 8.50a.m. 

 

                        Y2 Swimming 

 

 

Wednesday        

 

 

Thursday         Food Technology 1W, 2H  

                                  

                          

 

 

Friday              Biscuit Day 2H to bring biscuits 

 

                          

ATTENDANCE  

 

7th Dec   -   11th Dec 

 

          RD    90.91% 

          RM    96.67% 

          1K     95.40% 

          1W    97.69% 

          2H     97.78% 

          2E     99.20% 

          AM    88.57% 

          PM     90.79% 

 

 

4 classes in green this week! Well 

done everyone! 

 

Our target for this year is 96%! 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

Attendance for the above date 

was:            

               96.22%   
 

After School Clubs 

 
Monday After School Clubs will start on 11th 

January 2016. A letter with further information 

will be sent home after the holidays. 

 

1W 

 
Well done to 1W – we hope you all agree 

their class assembly was brilliant! 

Y1 

 
We would like your old junk material 

please (no toilet roll holders) so we can 

make sculptures. Thank you. 

Topics 

 
N       Water, water everywhere 

 

R        People who help us 

 

Y1       Where I live 

 

Y2       Near and far 

 
 


